


 A target of 5% of procurement contracts being awarded to Māori businesses and encouraging our 
suppliers to incorporate supplier diversity in their sub-contracting engagements, with targeted 
groups such as Maori/Pasifika businesses, Social Enterprises, Women in Construction and 
individuals displaced by COVID-19; 

 A regionally focused approach to engagement and contracting of our build partners, requiring 
evidence of an established operation within that particular region; 

 The engagement of specialist organisations such as Amotai and Akina to support local companies 
in their ability to grow and respond to Kāinga Ora opportunities. 

Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests where 
possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
www.kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests with your personal information 
removed. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager – Government Relations 




